
Fenwick Early Childhood Centre 

World Book Day  

Thursday 2nd March 2023 

 

Within the Centre we will have: 

o Book Bug Session. 

o Special guests to read stories. 

o Children can come dressed as they wish – they can wear their 

ECC uniform, their play clothes, or wear something that 

represents their favourite book – it is completely their 

choice. 

o Share your favourite story. 

Book Swap: 

As part of our World Book Day Celebrations everyone will have the 

opportunity to take part in a book swap.  

If you wish, please bring a book that your child no longer wants into 

the Centre from Monday 27th February until Wednesday 1st March. 

Please give these to Joanne or your child’s Key Worker.  

Children can have the opportunity to choose a book from our Book 

Swap Box on 2nd March 2023. 

 

Share Your Favourite Story: 

On Thursday 2nd March 2023 – World Book Day  

Children are invited to bring their favourite story to the ECC. 

Staff will read stories within groups and during free play. If your 

child is happy to leave their book with us over night, we will continue 

this into Friday 3rd March. 

If they would like their story back home, it is no problem for us to 

pop it in their backpacks. 

 

*Every child will receive a World Book Day token to take home with them. * 

 

 

 

 

 


